

The Superior Officer's Association Harrison PBA Local #22A 318 Harrison Avenue, Harrison NJ 07029

January 2, 2018

Dear Mayor Fife:

Please accept this letter on behalf of the members of Harrison PBA #22A, The Superior Officer's Association. We would like to thank you and the Town Council for giving our members the opportunity to take The Civil Service Commission's Test for the position of Chief of police. As you know, Chief Kearns is scheduled to retire as of March 1, 2018, and we would also like to take this time to recognize his dedication and hard work during his tenure as Chief of Police for the residents of the Town of Harrison and the Harrison Police Department.

The test results were announced recently, and we are proud to say, all our members who participated in the exam were able to successfully pass. This is a great accomplishment and they should all be commended for their hard work.

PBA #22A, The Superior Officer's Association, fully supports all our qualified members. In keeping with past practice and traditions, we recommend the Town of Harrison promotes Lieutenant David Strumolo, who is the number one candidate on the list, to the permanent position of the Chief of Police, as soon as it becomes available.

Respectfully Submitted,

Sergeant Paul Yarznbowicz, Vice President The Superior Officer's Association Harrison PBA Local #22A

Cc: - James P. Doran, Phd., Police Committee Chairman

- Members of the Town Council